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August 20, 2019 
 

U of N Bencorp               LOG NO: 2019.01527   
C/O Tom Waddle                DOC NO: 1908CJO01 
75-165 HualƗlai Road                
Kailua-Kona, HI 96740 
 
Aloha e Mr. Waddle, 
 
SUBJECT: DRAFT Burial Treatment Plan for Three Sites in the Proposed Hualālai 

Village Development Area Located in Wai‘aha Ahupua‘a, North Kona 
District, Island of Hawai‘i, TMK: (3) 7-5-010:085 and (3) 7-5-017:006. 

 
We apologize for the delay of this notification.  At its monthly meeting on November 20, 2003, 
the Hawaiµi Island Burial Council (HIBC) reached a unanimous decision to preserve in place 
the above burial sites.  Additionally, the HIBC recommended that the State Historic Preservation 
Division (SHPD) accept the DRAFT Burial Treatment Plan. 
 
Following the recommendation of the HIBC, the DRAFT Burial Treatment Plan for Three Sites 
in Whe PUopoVed HXalƗlai Village DeYelopmenW AUea LocaWed in Waiµaha AhXpXaµa, NoUWh Kona 
DiVWUicW, IVland of HaZaiµi, TMK: (3) 7-5-010:085 and (3) 7-5-017:006 is accepted by the 
SHPD.  Please change the language in the title from “DRAFT Burial Treatment Plan” to “Burial 
Site Component of a Preservation Plan” and submit hard copies with a copy of this letter and 
text-searchable PDF CD to both our Kapolei and Hilo offices.  
 
Should you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact our Hawaiµi Island Burial 
Sites Specialist, Chris Omerod at (808) 430-5709 or via email at Christian.Omerod@Hawaii.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. Hinano Rodrigues, B.A., J.D. 
History & Culture Branch Chief 
 
 
CC: Matt Clark, ASM Affiliates, Inc. 

HiQaQR RRdUigXeV




